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September 15, 2014 James E. Moore 

 James.Moore@woodsfuller.com 

 Extension 613 

 

 

 

 

Via electronic filing 

 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 

 

 

Re:  TransCanada Keystone Pipeline, LP 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 

Attached please find the following for filing: 

 

(1)  Certification Under SDCL § 49-41B-27;  

(2)  Petition for Order Accepting Certification Under SDCL § 49-41B-27; 

      (a)  Appendix A – a project overview map 

      (b)  Appendix B – the July 29, 2014 Quarterly Report to the Commission; 

      (c)  Appendix C – Tracking Table  

 (i)  Attachment A - redlined CMR Plan showing changes between the version before the  

       PUC in 2010 and the current revision 4 version;  

 (ii)  Attachment B - Preliminary Crossing Plans for new HDDS at the Bad River and   

         Bridger Creek. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 WOODS, FULLER, SHULTZ & SMITH P.C.  

 

 

 

 James E. Moore 

 

Attachments 


